April 9. 2012

Irene Thorn

To Whom it may Concern.
I am writing to you regarding the dental sheme
which you had made available for me for 201Z.
I like to tell you that this service has improved
my life greatly. I am a pensioner,80 years old
and I can not see how this sheme would affect
me if it would be removed or even discontinued.

You see, I am so blessed to be able to eat again,
no more stomach pain, because I have lovely

teeth again.

I hope that you understand what I am saying.
Without your kind help, where would we go???

Yours thankfully,





